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July 20, 1954

L&MW)

Hon., Martin Cross
Elbow Woods
North Dakota

Dear Mr. Cross:

Thank you for contacting me concerning the
hearings held July 8th concerning the proposed ammendment to
Public Law 280,

The hearings we:e held but this bill is now under
consideration by the Subcommittees and bbbhas not been reported
yet. Write me any tlme you feel there is any way I may be of
assistace of if you have any suygestions.

With just every good wish, I am

Sincerely,

WLyit



	Letter from Senator Langer to Martin Cross Regarding Proposed Amendment to Public Law 280, July 20, 1954
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1654807777.pdf.FnA8i

